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Sarajevo, 1 February 2010 

 

Dear Mrs. Kalistová, 

I would like to thank you, albeit belatedly, for your kind letter dated 14 December 2009, 
informing the EPRA Executive Board about the establishment of the Central European 
Regulatory Forum (CERF) by means of the signature of a Memorandum of Understanding 
between the six founding members emanating from RAs in Central and Eastern Europe.  

The cooperation between broadcasting regulators in Europe takes on manifold forms, be 
at the European, regional or bilateral level; whereby each level has its specific relevance, 
added value and complementarity. One common denominator of all these networks and 
fora, however, is the belief that the cooperation between European counterparts should 
be reinforced. The EPRA Executive Board and myself are therefore warmly welcoming 
this new initiative and would like to convey our best wishes for the successful 
development of the CERF. 

The creation of the CERF has now been reported in the news section of the EPRA website 
and will also be listed on our webpage dealing with other networks of regulatory 
authorities in Europe. I would therefore appreciate if you could keep the EPRA Board and 
Secretariat informed on key developments concerning the CERF. 

I look forward to meeting you at our next meeting in Barcelona on 12-14 May 2010. 

With best regards, 

 

Dunja Mijatović 
Chairperson 

 


